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June 2, 2014

Circular No. 4/2014

To: Head of UNOCHA in South Sudan.
All Humanitarian Organizations operating in South Sudan.

Subject: Renewals of NGO’s Operation Certificates.

Following the December crisis which resulted to a humanitarian emergency in the Country, it
has come to our notice that most of the Humanitarian Organizations have either left the
Country/scaled down with over 50% reduction of their staff or have not renewed their
Operational Certificates with RRC.

In view of the above, all the humanitarian organizations operating in South Sudan are
requested to comply with the following:
1. Renewal of NGOs Operation Certificates within a period of Two weeks from the date of
this circular or risk being de-registered.
2. NGOs that have valid Operation Certificate must present the list of staffs that are not in
the Country (especially international staff) within two weeks.

We thank you for your continues services to the people in need.
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Mr. Thomas Tombe Loro
Ag/ Director Geheral for NGOs Affairs
Relief and Rehabilitation Commission
Republic of South Sudan
Email: ttombeloro@vahoo.com
Cell: +211 955 501 005

Cc: Chairperson, RRC Headquarters — Juba.
Undersecretary, Humanitarian Affairs and Disaster Management
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